
Canadian Reformed Church
of Burlington & Waterdown

1225 Highway 5, R R. # 1, Burlington, Ontario L7R 3X4

April 28, 1998

Esteemed Brothers,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that two of our officebeareres inspected the 
archives of General Synod, Abbotsford, BC held in 1995 and found them complete and in 
good order.

Rev. G.H. Visscher, chairman W. F. Horsman, clerk


